

## Bishop's Office - Bureau de l'Évêque

30 Ste-Anne, Sudbury ON P3C 5E1
Tel: (705) 674-2727 Fax/Télécopieur: (705) 674-9889
m.damphousse@ssmd.ca

January 3, 2019

To all priests and deacons of the Diocese of Sault Ste. Marie

Re: Pastoral Appointments

Dear brother priests and dear deacons,

As we begin 2019, I once again wish you a happy and holy new year.

I am pleased to announce the following appointments that I made on December 21st, 2018

As of January 12, 2019,

**Fr. Ignatius Vedamuthu** will be parochial administrator at Our Lady of Sorrows Parish, Sturgeon Falls, and of Holy Spirit Mission, Garden Village.

Fr. Annadurai Subramani (Lourdu) will be parochial administrator at the following parishes:

St. James the Greater Parish, Blind River

Blessed Kateri Mission, Blind River

St. Ambrose Parish, Thessalon

And as of January 13, 2019,

Deacon Patrice Raymond will be serving as deacon at Our Lady of Hope, Sudbury.

I thank them all for generously accepting this service and I wish them well in their ministry.

Fraternally yours in Christ,

Marcel Simpleane

+Marcel Damphousse

Bishop of Sault Ste. Marie